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VINGINIA ELECTRIC AND I'OWEIt CO>fl'ANY
Ricitnoxn, Vino rNIA 2 01261

W.L. STEWART
December 31, 1984vic. 1... ...,

NectsAm oPERAT ON.

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director Serial No. 711
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation NO:DAS/Ims
Attn: Mr. James R. Miller, Chief Docket Nos. 50-338

Operating Reactors Branch No. 3 50-339
Division of Licensing License Nos. NPF-4

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission NPF-7
Washington, D. C. 20555

Gentlemen:

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY
NORTH AMA POWER STATION UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2

REQUEST FOR EXTENSION FOR PROVIDING
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION ON GENERIC LE' ITER 83-28

By letter dated November 23, 1984, you requested that we submit additional
information within thirty days to support your review of Generic Letter
83-28, Items 4.2.1 and 4.2.2 for North Anna Power Station. It has been
determined that additional time is needed to collect and verify the
requested information due to short-term manpower limitations. Therefore,
we request an extension until February 15, 1985 for providing this
information. This is consistent with our schedule for providing similar
information for Surry Power Station. Mr. L. B. Engle of your staff was
apprised of this extension request in a telephone conversation with Mr.
D. J. Fortin on December 17, 1984.

If you have, any questions or require further information, please contact
us.

Very truly ypurs,
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Mr. James P. O'Reilly -
cc:

Regional Admir.istrator
Region II [
Mr. M. W. Branch F P
NRC Resident Inspector
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